

October 2023

Dear Valued Patient:

It has been my honor to work in Glasgow, Kentucky since 1999. I have also had the honor of working at Graves-Gilbert Clinic since 2014. It is with mixed emotions that I announce my retirement from the practice of medicine effective December 28, 2023.

The continuity of your care is very important to me. If you have an appointment with me in 2024, please call the office (270-651-2433) so we can make arrangements for you to see another ENT physician in the area. Unfortunately, there is no physician taking over my practice in Glasgow. You will need to be referred to another location for specialty care at this time. I am hoping Glasgow will have its own ENT physician in the future.

Over the years I have been blessed with wonderful patients and their families. I want to sincerely thank you for the privilege of being your physician. If there is anything I can do to help you before the end of this year, please do not hesitate to call the office.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Wilson, M. D.